
Do you have items that help tell the story of semi-professional  
baseball as it was played in years past on the Delmarva Peninsula?  

Bring your memorabilia—programs, pictures, trophies,                     
balls, gloves, baseball cards, letters, scrapbooks, etc. to be                

photographed or scanned.   
 

The E.H. Nabb Research Center for Delmarva History and Culture 
at Salisbury University, in partnership with the Eastern Shore    

Baseball Hall of Fame Museum, will offer free scans or photographs 
of your baseball memorabilia while you wait.  They will become 

part of a local history digital archives commemorating local      
baseball and its participants from its beginnings to the mid-1970s.    

Free entrance to the Museum  

Parking will be reimbursed for anyone bringing items to share on July 6th.  

Contact the Nabb Research Center at 410-543-6312 or nabbcenter@salisbury.edu with 
questions or to schedule alternate date and time at the Nabb Research Center. 

“Take me out to the ball game” 

Saturday, July 6, 6—8:30 p.m. 

Eastern Shore Baseball Hall of Fame Museum 

This project has been made possible by a grant from the National Endowment for the Humanities. 


